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On behalf of the Charlotte Area Transit System department, we are in full 
support of the amendments to the Transit Overlay Development zoning 
district.  The new format is user friendly and provides viable standards for 
achieving sustainable development around transit stations.  The new menu 
of options for height bonuses shows a collaborative effort of City 
departments to address housing, the environment, transportation, and 
preserving neighborhood fabric.  We look forward to being involved with the 
Planning Department in future TOD zoning related enhancements. 
 


